Washington, D. C. 20505

77.3707

1 1 MAR 1977

Dear Jim,

I am very grateful that you found time to attend my swearing-in and the reception afterwards. It was particularly meaningful because I know how busy you are in taking hold of a new task yourself.

Even though I'm out of the Navy mainstream now, I look forward to keeping in touch in the future.

Again, thanks.

Yours,

STANSFIELD TURNER Admiral, U.S. Navy

The Honorable James Woolsey Under Secretary of the Navy The Pentagon Washington, D.C. 20350

Of DCHalpha